
Friday 21
st
 June 2019 

 

 

The Reception Round-

up! 
Some of the lovely things we have 

been learning this week: Using 

coins to make amounts, making 

patterns with compare bears and 

exploring capacity with porridge as 

part of our Goldilocks topic. 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the things that 

children might experience 

next week... 
 

Continuing our topic on 

Traditional Tales, by 

exploring the different 

ways we can tell stories 

such as with storymaps 

and dice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Plus we’ll be exploring 

counting in 10s! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

How you can help your child at home:  
 

As next week it is transition day, it woud be great if you 

could talk about the move from Reception from Year 1 with 

your child and see if they have any worries, concerns or 

things they’re really excited about so they can starting 

thinking about the move. 
 

What’s going on this 

week/notices/information: 
A quick reminder about the trip to the Cotswalds Wildlife 

Park tomorrow and to please ensure your child it suitably 

dressed. 

Next week on Thursday 27
th
 June, it’s transition day with 

all Reception children spending the day in the classroom and 

with the teacher they’ll have next year. 

On Friday the 28
th
 June it’s Willow class’ sharing assembly 

and we would love it if the families of the children in 

Willow class could come and watch. 

Finaly, on Saturday the 29
th
 it’s the summer fete at Emscote 


